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Traffic Being Diverted After Eastbound Causten Bluff Bridge Malfunction 

 
Chatham County, GA (February 12, 2020) – The eastbound Causten Bluff bridge on the Islands 
Expressway has malfunctioned and is currently closed to all traffic. 
 
The bridge opened this morning, and became stuck in the open position. It is not known how 
long it will take for the bridge to be repaired, and vehicles approaching the bridge are being 
turned around by law enforcement. 
 
Motorists should use Victory Drive to access the islands until further notice. 
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Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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